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23rd May 2024 

 

 

I am writing to you as your child has been identified as a High Prior Attainer (HPA) and, as 

such, has the ability to achieve to the very highest level in their Education and Humanities 

studies. 

 

Within Humanities, we recently identified key students who fit the HPA profile and we are 

looking to maximise the potential of identified HPA students such as your child, ensuring 

they reach the potential that we all know they are capable of achieving.  

 

Studies show that the partnership of parents, students, and schools, working together, 

provide greater aspirations and lead to better exam results for the students. 

 

One element of this identification is striving for more effective liaison with parents/carers of 

HPA students and enabling their support to ensure that their child fulfills their potential in 

education; to that end, I would like to draw your attention to some of the strategies or 

offerings within Humanities that will enable your child to reach that potential.  

 

For students who study History, I have added a link, here, for resources. 

 

For students who study Geography, I have added a link, here, for resources. 

 

Finally, as we do want to keep a line of communication open with Parents/Carers, I would 

welcome any feedback or suggestions as to how we can help your child to reach their 

best potential.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs A Franklin 

Head of Humanities 

afranklin@ormistonsudbury.co.uk  

https://ormistonsudburyacademy.co.uk/admin/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/05/2024-05-21-History-GCSE-Revision-Strategies.pdf
https://ormistonsudburyacademy.co.uk/admin/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/05/2024-05-21-Geography-GCSE-Revision-Strategies.pdf
mailto:afranklin@ormistonsudbury.co.uk

